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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG (M.Sc) NURSING - 2024
ONLINE ENTRANCE EXAMINATION 

CANDIDATE’S RESPONSE AND PROVISIONAL SCORE
PUBLISHED

The provisional score of candidates who have appeared in the Computer
Based Entrance Examination for admission to PG (M.Sc) NURSING–2024
conducted on 25.08.2024 has been published. Candidates can view their
score  by entering their Application Number and Password in the web page
after clicking on the link ‘PG NURSING 2024 -Candidate Portal’
available in the www.cee.kerala.gov.in website.

Candidates can check the score by clicking the link ‘Result’ in the Candidate
Portal. Candidates who have any valid complaints (other than key
complaints) regarding the Provisional Score published may inform the office
of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations through the email address
ceekinfo@cee.kerala.gov.in with subject as ‘Correction in PGN Score’ on
or before 04.09.2024, 5.00 PM. Candidate’s online examination response can
be viewed by clicking “Candidate Response” menu in the Candidate Portal.

The final result will be published after addressing the complaints, if any.

   
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300

 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
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